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Andrea Gyger

From: Cott Lang 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 12:00 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Objection to email and fax voting

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have spent the bulk of my professional career working in Internet security.  The idea that email voting is 

secure is laughably ridiculous and would be unworthy of a serious response if the Secretary of State weren't 

giving it undue consideration. 

 

Voting via email is neither private nor secure and is susceptible to eavesdropping, alteration, and fraud by a 

wide variety of actors.  Fax isn't much better, and is unlikely to see much utilization in this day and age. 

 

Colorado's voting system is already bad enough with same day registration, all mail balloting, and questionable 

signature verification practices - it is absolutely unacceptable to allow it to deteriorate any further. 

 

Please eliminate fax and email voting and replace the technical advisor that lead you to believe email voting 

was secure. 

 

The election you save may be your own. 

 

Cott Lang 
Internet Staff, Inc. 

http://www.internetstaff.com 

 

 




